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Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:  Docket UE-180679 (Advice No. 2018-35) - Do Not Redocket
PSE’s Electric Tariff Filing - Filed Electronically

Dear Mr. Johnson:

Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) hereby submits in connection with Docket UE-180679 an
additional work paper to accompany PSE’s August 9, 2018, filing which was submitted under

PSE’s Advice No. 2018-35.

Please contact Julie Waltari at (425) 456-2945 for additional information about this filing. If you
have any other questions please contact me at (425) 456-2142.

cc: Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel
Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie

Attachment: Work paper

Sincerely,
/s/ Jown Pillaris

Jon Piliaris

Director, Regulatory Affairs
Puget Sound Energy

PO Box 97034, EST-07W
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734
425-456-2142
Jon.Piliaris@pse.com




